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Kxsa Mrie <xsanki12178@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 30, 2022 at 4:46 AM
To: ldequillo@adapthealth.com

Keisha Marie C. Cañares
Tingkuro Upper Pakigne Minglanilla Cebu

December 29, 2022

Dear TL Lacey,

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my immediate resignation from my position as Initial Authorization Specialist at Iploy
OPC. My last day of employment will be effective tomorrow December 30, 2022.

Thank you for allowing me to work in this position for the past 1year and 5mos. I have enjoyed working here and am forever
grateful for the opportunity, guidance and support you have given me.

Thank you again for the opportunity, and I wish you and Iploy at the best for the future.

Sincerely,
Keisha Marie C. Cañares 
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